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Transmaterial Next
"This book addresses the phenomenon called "interactive architecture that challenges artists,
architects, designers, theorists, and geographers to develop a language and designs toward the "use" of
these environments"--Provided by publisher.

Ultra Materials
This is the genealogy of architecture in the 20th century by Kenneth Frampton – the doyen of
architecture history. His approach is impressively clear: he traces four lines that are recognizable as
the powers that propel renewal in architecture. He structures his observations by focusing on the
relevant periods in the following order: 1st, the Avant-Garde (1887–1986); 2nd, organic architecture
(1910–1998); 3rd modern and national styles (1935–1998), and 4th, industrialization and prefabrication
(1927–1990). His overview is not a lexical collection of chronological sequences. Instead, his insights
stem from his confident eye for the history, theory and motives behind architecture. He also follows the
steps of the great architects of the 20th century.
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Mirei Shigemori
Virtually every revolution in architecture has been preceded by a revolution in materials: think iron,
glass, steel, concrete, plastics, or composites. What is the next revolutionary material that will
reshape the very nature of architecture? A solid that's lighter than air, metal latticework so delicate
it rests on a dandelion, building insulation made from processed seaweed, self-generating microbial glue
that repairs cracks in concrete, or transparent solar panels? Materials expert Blaine Brownell, author
of our bestselling Transmaterial series, reveals emerging trends and applications that are transforming
the technological capacity, environmental performance, and design potential of architecture in
Transmaterial Next. This book is an essential compendium for thinking architects, designers, and other
creative professionals passionate about materials and looking for their bleeding edge and practical
implementation.

Material Feminisms
It can be argued that Japan contains a higher number of internationally significant architects and
designers relative to its geographic size than anywhere else in the world. Japanese designers regularly
implement radical experiments in new materials and building systems that successfully address imminent
energy and resource challenges. These technological achievements are combined with an acute awareness of
the ephemerality of existence, creating a rich dialogue between the concrete and the abstract.

Materials
Despite the ever-growing sophistication of synthetic and digital tools, it's the natural world that
captures the imaginations of today's vanguard designers. By looking to nature as a teacher rather than
simply as a source for raw materials, pioneers in the emerging biomimicry movement are developing design
methods and materials to create intelligent buildings that emulate life itself. In Hypernatural
architecture and material experts Blaine Brownell and Marc Swackhamer present an international
collection of forty-two case studies that illustrate astonishing new applications possible in this
rapidly growing field, from Echoviren, a botanical pavilion that was designed to wilt into its
surrounding redwood forest in Northern California, to the MIT Media Lab's Silk Pavilion, constructed by
the threads of silkworms as they passed over scaffolding. Together, these projects show that by looking
to nature, design can be a tool that makes our built environment more efficient, sustainable, and, most
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of all, livable.

Radical Matter
The Materials Research Society of Japan (MRS-Japan), formerly the Advanced Materials Science and
Engineering Society (AMSES), was established on 16 March 1989 in Tokyo, Japan. AMSES was established
following the International Conference on Advanced Materials, held from 30 May to 3 June 1988 in Tokyo
(MRS Bulletin, October and November 1988). This meeting was similar to the MRS meeting held in Boston,
USA, and consisted of 21 symposia, which were published as proceedings in 14 volumes. The number of
participants was over 1600. The first President of AMSES, Professor Masao Doyama, gave the following
address: As advanced technology develops toward its highest goals, a small improvement in existing
materials is not enough to meet the demands. The deadlock of advanced technology often brings the
invention of new materials. Human civilization has grown along with materials. The Stone Age, the Bronze
Age, and the Iron Age represent the materials most used in those times. Since the beginning of the 20th
century, the plastic age, the semiconductor age, the new ceramics age, and the composite materials age
have been identified, but no single material dominates.

Transactions of the Materials Research Society of Japan
Plastics Now addresses one primary question: why do we build with plastics the way that we do? For
decades, plastics have been described over and over again as "the future," yet we still do not know
precisely what to do with them. Billie Faircloth argues that this inertia is due to plastics'
indecipherability, which has prevented them from becoming fully known. The author tracks the process by
which plastics became defined as a class of building materials. Drawing on original data from industry
press, original timelines, hundreds of historical and contemporary images, advertisements dating to the
1940s, and technical data, this unconventional book explores the emergence of plastics as a building
material and presents new findings. Plastics Now takes a provocative approach that calls on architects
to participate in the redefinition of plastics for our time. This is essential reading for professional
architects and architecture students to engage with our shared history with the plastics industry.

Adaptive Materials Research for Architecture
Materials are the stuff of design. From the very beginning of human history, materials have been taken
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from the natural world and shaped, modified, and adapted for everything from primitive tools to modern
electronics. This renowned book by noted materials engineering author Mike Ashby and industrial designer
Kara Johnson explores the role of materials and materials processing in product design, with a
particular emphasis on creating both desired aesthetics and functionality. The new edition features even
more of the highly useful "materials profiles" that give critical design, processing, performance and
applications criteria for each material in question. The reader will find information ranging from the
generic and commercial names of each material, its physical and mechanical properties, its chemical
properties, its common uses, how it is typically made and processed, and even its average price. And
with improved photographs and drawings, the reader is taken even more closely to the way real design is
done by real designers, selecting the optimum materials for a successful product. The best guide ever
published on the on the role of materials, past and present, in product development, by noted materials
authority Mike Ashby and professional designer Kara Johnson--now with even better photos and drawings on
the Design Process Significant new section on the use of re-cycled materials in products, and the
importance of sustainable design for manufactured goods and services Enhanced materials profiles, with
addition of new materials types like nanomaterials, advanced plastics and bio-based materials

Matter in the Floating World
New materials are reshaping the world and this reference manual has details on the most interesting and
useful new materials now available. Featuring more than 200 materials, this is an essential tool for
keeping up with rapid developments in the field or as a source of inspiration for designs.

Louisiana Real & Rustic
Extraordinary architecture addresses so much more than mere practical considerations. It inspires and
provokes while creating a seamless experience of the physical world for its users. It is the rare writer
that can frame the discussion of a building in a way that allows the reader to see it with new eyes.
Writing About Architecture is a handbook on writing effectively and critically about buildings and
cities. Each chapter opens with a reprint of a significant essay written by a renowned architecture
critic, followed by a close reading and discussion of the writer's strategies. Lange offers her own
analysis using contemporary examples as well as a checklist of questions at the end of each chapter to
help guide the writer. This important addition to the Architecture Briefs series is based on the
author's design writing courses at New York University and the School of Visual Arts. Lange also writes
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a popular online column for Design Observer and has written for Dwell, Metropolis, New York magazine,
and The New York Times. Writing About Architecture includes analysis of critical writings by Ada Louise
Huxtable, Lewis Mumford, Herbert Muschamp, Michael Sorkin, Charles Moore, Frederick Law Olmsted, and
Jane Jacobs. Architects covered include Marcel Breuer, Diller Scofidio + Renfro, Field Operations,
Norman Foster, Frank Gehry, Frederick Law Olmsted, SOM, Louis Sullivan, and Frank Lloyd Wright.

Plastics Now
There currently exists an abundance of materials selection advice for designers suited to solving
technical product requirements. In contrast, a stark gap can be found in current literature that
articulates the very real personal, social, cultural and economic connections between materials and the
design of the material world. In Materials Experience: fundamentals of materials and design, thirty-four
of the leading academicians and experts, alongside 8 professional designers, have come together for the
first time to offer their expertise and insights on a number of topics common to materials and product
design. The result is a very readable and varied panorama on the world of materials and product design
as it currently stands. Contributions by many of the most prominent materials experts and designers in
the field today, with a foreword by Mike Ashby The book is organized into 4 main themes: sustainability,
user interaction, technology and selection Between chapters, you will find the results of interviews
conducted with internationally known designers. These ‘designer perspectives’ will provide a ‘time out’
from the academic articles, with emphasis placed on fascinating insights, product examples and visuals

The Sage Handbook of Social Constructionist Practice
Review: "Transmaterial 2: A Catalog of Materials That Redefine Our Physical Environment offers a clear
and concise directory that provides information about two hundred of the latest, most intriguing
materials, organized according to emerging industry trends. Based on editor Blaine Brownell's "product
of the week" electronic journal, Transmaterial 2 is a reference work for any architect or designer
interested in keeping up with the current trends in the field of materials and will inspire creativity
in any designer."--Jacket.

The Soul's Upward Yearning
A classified evaluation of the intelligent substances, surfaces, and interfaces being used in the modern
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world's clothing, constructions, and technologies features coverage of four hundred significant
materials, in a visual guide complemented by a designer directory and lists of professional
organizations.

Material Strategies
A passionate chronicle of the Golden Gate Bridge's construction by a National Humanities Medal-winning
historian reveals influences from culture and nature that shaped its development while offering insight
into its role as a national symbol of American engineering and innovation.

Rendering with Radiance
Special topic volume with invited peer reviewed papers only

Transmaterial 2
From leaves to liquids, caves to crystal formations, nature has always been a major source of
inspiration for architects. This book examines how nature can act as a precedent for design solutions
through twelve case studies. Packed with computer drawings, sketches, models, and photographs, this will
be an ideal resource of ideas for students in their studio work, as well as for practicing architects.

Smart Materials and Technologies in Architecture
New materials are reshaping the world and this reference manual has details on the most interesting and
useful new materials now available. Featuring more than 200 materials, this is an essential tool for
keeping up with rapid developments in the field or as a source of inspiration for designs.

Design Dictionary
Avant-garde work by a Japanese master renews a classic tradition for creatives and designers today.

Daddy Wouldn't Buy Me a Bauhaus
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Today, architects and designers are beginning to look toward developments in new "smart" or
"intelligent" materials and technologies for solutions to long-standing problems in building design.
However, these new materials have so far been applied in a diverse but largely idiosyncratic nature,
because relatively few architects have access to information about the types or properties of these new
materials or technologies. Two of the leading experts in this field - Addington and Schodek - have
solved this problem by incorporating all the relevant information of all the latest technologies
available to architects and designers in this one volume. They present materials by describing their
fundamental characteristics, and go on to identify and suggest how these same characteristics can be
exploited by professionals to achieve their design goals. Here, the wealth of technical understanding
already available in the materials science and engineering literature is at last made accessible to a
design audience.

Interactive Textures for Architecture and Landscaping: Digital Elements and Technologies
Welcome to Your World
Verrocchio worked in an extraordinarily wide array of media and used unusual practices of making to
express ideas.

The Evolution of 20th Century Architecture: A Synoptic Account
One of the nation’s chief architecture critics reveals how the environments we build profoundly shape
our feelings, memories, and well-being, and argues that we must harness this knowledge to construct a
world better suited to human experience. Taking us on a fascinating journey through some of the world’s
best and worst landscapes, buildings, and cityscapes, Sarah Williams Goldhagen draws from recent
research in cognitive neuroscience and psychology to demonstrate how people’s experiences of the places
they build are central to their well-being, their physical health, their communal and social lives, and
even their very sense of themselves. From this foundation, Goldhagen presents a powerful case that
societies must use this knowledge to rethink what and how they build: the world needs better-designed,
healthier environments that address the complex range of human individual and social needs. By 2050
America’s population is projected to increase by nearly seventy million people. This will necessitate a
vast amount of new construction—almost all in urban areas—that will dramatically transform our existing
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landscapes, infrastructure, and urban areas. Going forward, we must do everything we can to prevent the
construction of exhausting, overstimulating environments and enervating, understimulating ones.
Buildings, landscapes, and cities must both contain and spark associations of natural light, greenery,
and other ways of being in landscapes that humans have evolved to need and expect. Fancy exteriors and
dramatic forms are never enough, and may not even be necessary; authentic textures and surfaces, and
careful, well-executed construction details are just as important. Erudite, wise, lucidly written, and
beautifully illustrated with more than one hundred color photographs, Welcome to Your World is a vital,
eye-opening guide to the spaces we inhabit, physically and mentally, and a clarion call to design for
human experience.

Material ConneXion
The SAGE Handbook of Social Constructionist Practice is a major review of one of the key theories within
psychology and the social sciences. Social construction is one of the main theoretical approaches within
the social sciences to emerge out of the turn of the 20th century, and this volume showcases the latest
theory and application of social construction across a range of disciplines. This review of the field is
very timely, and exhibits the latest research whilst also pointing to future directions. The handbook
brings together work from a range of disciplines and focuses on real-world practice in addition to
theoretical work, thus making it useful for advanced students, scholars, and practitioners alike. Part
One: Research Practices Part Two: Practices in the Caring Professions Part Three: Organizational
Development Part Four: Education Part Five: Healthcare Part Six: Dialogue and Peace Building Part Seven:
Community Building, Social Welfare, and Spirituality

Materials Experience
A road map for product design professionals and students to ten "Big Ideas" in material innovation

Transmaterial 3
Western culture has been moving away from its
Christianity accelerated in the 20th century.
own transcendence. Scientific materialism has
that many people find it difficult to believe

Christian roots for several centuries but the turn from
At the core of this decline is a loss of a sense of our
so seriously impacted our belief in human transcendence
in God and the human soul. This anti-transcendent
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perspective has not only cast its spell on the natural sciences, psychology, philosophy, and literature,
it has also negatively impacted popular culture through the writings of Richard Dawkins, Daniel Dennett,
and many others. The warning signs of this loss of transcendence have been expressed by thinkers as
diverse as Carl Jung (psychiatrist), Mircea Eliade (historian of religion), Gabriel Marcel
(philosopher), C.S. Lewis and J.R.R. Tolkien. These warnings were validated by a 2004 study in the
American Journal of Psychiatry which showed that the absence of religion alone was responsible for a
marked increase in suicide rates, sense of meaningless, substance abuse, separation from family, and
other psychiatric problems. Thus, the loss of transcendence is negatively affecting not only
individuals’ sense of happiness, dignity, ideals, virtues, and destiny, but also the culture.
Ironically, the evidence for transcendence is greater today than in any other period in history. The
problem is – this evidence has not been compiled and propagated. Fr. Spitzer’s book provides a bright
light in the midst of this cultural darkness by presenting both traditional and contemporary evidence
for God and a transphysical soul from several major sources. He also shows how human consciousness and
intelligence is completely special – and cannot be replicated by artificial intelligence or animal
consciousness. We are transcendent beings with souls capable of surviving bodily death – self-reflective
beings aware of perfect truth, love, goodness, and beauty. We are beings with an unrestricted capacity
to know and create science, law, culture, art, music, literature, and so much more. The evidence reveals
that we have the dignity of being created in the very image of God, and if we underestimate it, we will
undervalue one another, underlive our lives, and underachieve our destiny. This work is the most
comprehensive treatment of human transcendence available today.

Material Architecture
From the largest global resource of new materials comes this innovative new book that connects materials
to designers' needs. In each of the seven main sections, this highly illustrated book identifies key
trends, looks to the future, and helps design professionals select materials with the most potential for
their specific projects. By defining a material based on its base composition rather than current use,
Material ConneXion allows a designer to fully understand the potential and limitations for a material
while conceiving of its new application. Organized to follow the model of the Material ConneXion
library, the book's chapters are organized on seven base compositions including: Metals, Glass,
Ceramics, Polymers, Natural and naturally derived materials,Carbon-based materials, Cement-based
materials. The book includes quotes from 54 leading designers, architects, artists and thinkers
worldwide, including Wolfgang Joop, Karim Rashid, Peter Marino, Greg Lynn, Gaetano Pesce, and Philippe
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Starck, that reflect upon the role of materials in contemporary design and identify their favorite
materials. Additionally, the book includes an important reference section with a bibliography, glossary
of technical terms, and lists of trade show and professional publication web sites.

Practice and Theory in the Italian Renaissance Workshop
The reader is in reliable and well-informed hands with this new reference manual. It is a detailed
account of what is achievable with the wealth of innovative materials available today; it shows how to
achieve a reduction in environmental impact, provides cost and the versatility to a project. Clearly
divided into different categories, the information provided offers architects and designers an essential
tool for attaining the results that best suit their needs as well as the requirements oftheir clients.
Illustrated with full colour photography and a text that provides detailed explanations of the
properties of each material, this title will serve as inspiration to professional architects in search
of new ideas to enrich their work.

Nano Comes to Life
"Provides a broad synopsis of the state of technological advances in materials today, with a special
emphasis on new developments in the field of biopolymers and various agriculturally derived products;
biomimetic products, systems, and processes that seek to emulate natural examples, including lowembodied-energy and biochemically manufactured products; "grown" materials; nanoscale marvels; renewable
energy technologies; "second-life" materials derived from repurposed waste; and responsive, interactive,
and transformational digital interfaces that harness pervasive communication networks and are powered by
low-energy illumination sources."--P. [4] of cover.

Transmaterial
It's the essence of great eating with Emeril Lagasse in Louisiana Real & Rustic. Join the award-winning
chef, television personality, and restaurateur on a tour down the back roads and bayous of Louisiana for
some of the greatest home cooking in America. With his authentic Louisiana recipes, Emeril takes the
reader on a tour of the state, from country cabins in Cajun country to the refined town houses of Creole
aristocracy, bringing to life the colorful history that has made Louisiana a true culinary crossroads.
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Golden Gate
Blaine Brownell s best-selling Transmaterial series has introduced designers to hundreds of emergent
materials that have the potential to transform our built environment. In our new Architecture Brief,
Material Strategies, Brownell shows architects how creative applications of these materials achieve such
transformations. Chapters based on fundamental material categories examine historical precedents,
current opportunities, and future environmental challenges. Case studies featuring detailed
illustrations showcase pioneering buildings from today s most forward-thinking architectural firms.

Materials and Design
"Increasingly, scientists are gaining control over matter at the nanometer scale. Spearheaded by
physical scientists operating at the interfaces of physics and biology (such as the author herself),
advances in nanoscience and technology are transforming how we think about life and treat human health.
This is due to a convergence of size. To do medicine, one must understand and be able to reach the
nanoscale environment of healthy cells in tissues and organs, as well as other nano-sized building
blocks that constitute a living organism, such as proteins and DNA. The ground-breaking advances being
made at the frontiers of nanoscience and -technology, specifically in the areas of biology and medicine,
are the subject of this short, popular-level book. Chapter 1 describes how nanotechnology and
quantitative methods in biology are progressively being deployed to embrace life in all its multiscale,
hierarchical intricacy and multiplicity. Chapters 2 through 4 review how bioinspired and biomimetic
nanostructures and nanomachines are being created and integrated into strategies aimed at solving
specific medical problems. In particular, Chapter 2 summarizes how scientists are seeking to build
artificial nanostructures using both biological molecules and the organizational principles of biology.
Chapter 3 gives an account of how nanotechnology is being used to develop drug-delivery strategies that
specifically target cancer cells and tumors to improve the efficacy of current cancer chemotherapies.
Chapter 4 reviews the science of one of the most potentially transformative scientific fields: tissue
engineering. In a concluding chapter (Chapter 5), Contera reviews how nanotechnology, biology, and
medicine will continue fusing with other sciences and technologies - incorporating more mathematical and
computational modelling, as well as AI and robotics. Nanoscale devices will be used to learn biology;
and biology will be used to inspire increasingly sophisticated "transmaterial" devices that mimic some
of the characteristics of biology and incorporate new features that are not available in the biological
world. The effects on human health and longevity will be profound. In a more personal epilogue, Contera
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describes the crossroads at which we find ourselves. Accessing our own biology evokes a mixture of
possibility and dread. However, Contera maintains that we can create a positive transmaterial world for
the benefit of humankind, and she describes ways in which scientists are proactively engaging with the
public, politicians, industry, and entrepreneurs, as well as the media and the arts, to communicate the
power and risks of new advances and to influence the ways in which new technologies will affect our
future"--

Materials and Design
This book is an action-oriented, accessible guide to design thinking that addresses both the how and why
of product design. It encourages designers to look beyond the abstraction of pure forms or the whimsy of
virtual objects, and instead to make and test real objects in a studio environment.--[book cover]

Writing About Architecture
Harnessing the energy of provocative theories generated by recent understandings of the human body, the
natural world, and the material world, Material Feminisms presents an entirely new way for feminists to
conceive of the question of materiality. In lively and timely essays, an international group of feminist
thinkers challenges the assumptions and norms that have previously defined studies about the body. These
wide-ranging essays grapple with topics such as the material reality of race, the significance of sexual
difference, the impact of disability experience, and the complex interaction between nature and culture
in traumatic events such as Hurricane Katrina. By insisting on the importance of materiality, this
volume breaks new ground in philosophy, feminist theory, cultural studies, science studies, and other
fields where the body and nature collide.

Exploring Materials
As a research methodology, walking has a diverse and extensive history in the social sciences and
humanities, underscoring its value for conducting research that is situated, relational, and material.
Building on the importance of place, sensory inquiry, embodiment, and rhythm within walking research,
this book offers four new concepts for walking methodologies that are accountable to an ethics and
politics of the more-than-human: Land and geos, affect, transmaterial and movement. The book carefully
considers the more-than-human dimensions of walking methodologies by engaging with feminist new
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materialisms, posthumanisms, affect theory, trans and queer theory, Indigenous theories, and critical
race and disability scholarship. These more-than-human theories rub frictionally against the history of
walking scholarship and offer crucial insights into the potential of walking as a qualitative research
methodology in a more-than-human world. Theoretically innovative, the book is grounded in examples of
walking research by WalkingLab, an international research network on walking (www.walkinglab.org). The
book is rich in scope, engaging with a wide range of walking methods and forms including: long walks on
hiking trails, geological walks, sensory walks, sonic art walks, processions, orienteering races,
protest and activist walks, walking tours, dérives, peripatetic mapping, school-based walking projects,
and propositional walks. The chapters draw on WalkingLab’s research-creation events to examine walking
in relation to settler colonialism, affective labour, transspecies, participation, racial geographies
and counter-cartographies, youth literacy, environmental education, and collaborative writing. The book
outlines how more-than-human theories can influence and shape walking methodologies and provokes a
critical mode of walking-with that engenders solidarity, accountability, and response-ability. This
volume will appeal to graduate students, artists, and academics and researchers who are interested in
Education, Cultural Studies, Queer Studies, Affect Studies, Geography, Anthropology, and
(Post)Qualitative Research Methods.

New Carbon Architecture
Daddy Wouldn't Buy Me a Bauhaus collects the unparalleled writings of legendary British wordsmith Janet
Abrams for the first time. From pivotal figures in international modernism to the pioneers of digital
medium, Abrams explored the ideas, theories, and emotions that fueled their work. The book's twenty-six
profiles, written in Abrams's signature, personal, often hilarious style, include Reyner Banham,
Berthold Lubetkin, Philip Johnson, Paul Rand, Phyllis Lambert, Frank Gehry, Rem Koolhaas, Muriel Cooper,
April Greiman, and Michael Bloomberg. Many of the profiles are back in print for the first time, having
originally appeared in Blueprint, I.D. magazine, the Independent, and in books and catalogs from the
1980s through the early 2000s. A foreword by Blueprint's founding editor, Deyan Sudjic, and new
reflections by Abrams set the stage.

Inside Design Now
“Green buildings” that slash energy use and carbon emissions are all the rage, but they aren’t enough.
The hidden culprit is embodied carbon—the carbon emitted when materials are mined, manufactured, and
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transported—comprising some ten percent of global emissions. With the built environment doubling by
2030, buildings are a carbon juggernaut threatening to overwhelm the climate. It doesn’t have to be this
way. Like never before in history, buildings can become part of the climate solution. With biomimicry
and innovation, we can pull huge amounts of carbon out of the atmosphere and lock it up as walls, roofs,
foundations, and insulation. We can literally make buildings out of the sky with a massive positive
impact. The New Carbon Architecture is a paradigm-shifting tour of the innovations in architecture and
construction that are making this happen. Office towers built from advanced wood products; affordable,
low-carbon concrete alternatives; plastic cleaned from the oceans and turned into building blocks. We
can even grow insulation from mycelium. A tour de force by the leaders in the field, The New Carbon
Architecture will fire the imagination of architects, engineers, builders, policy makers, and everyone
else captivated by the possibility of architecture to heal the climate and produce safer, healthier, and
more beautiful buildings. Bruce King, a structural engineer for thirty-five years, is Founder and
Director of the Ecological Building Network (EBNet) and author of Buildings of Earth and Straw, Making
Better Concrete, and Design of Straw Bale Buildings. He lives in San Rafael, California.

Hypernatural
Bestselling author Ashby guides readers through the process of selecting materials on the basis of their
design suitability. Many excellent attribute RmapsS are included, which enable complex comparative
information to be readily grasped. Full-color photos and illustrations throughout aid the understanding
of concepts.

Transmaterial
This dictionary provides a stimulating and categorical foundation for a serious international discourse
on design. It is a handbook for everyone concerned with design in career or education, who is interested
in it, enjoys it, and wishes to understand it. 110 authors from Japan, Austria, England, Germany,
Australia, Switzerland, the Netherlands, the United States, and elsewhere have written original articles
for this design dictionary. Their cultural differences provide perspectives for a shared understanding
of central design categories and communicating about design. The volume includes both the terms in use
in current discussions, some of which are still relatively new, as well as classics of design discourse.
A practical book, both scholarly and ideal for browsing and reading at leisure.
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Walking Methodologies in a More-than-human World
Inside Design Now takes the pulse of American design in the new millennium, providing a fascinating tour
of cutting-edge trends in architecture, interiors, landscape, fashion, graphics, and new media.
Featuring eighty emerging and established designers including 2 x 4, Mike Mills, Peter Eisenman, Fuse
Project, Tod Machover, Paula Scher, Jennifer Siegal, and Isaac Mizrahi Inside Design Now illustrates the
most innovative and provocative thinking in design today. Each designers work is presented with a doublepage spread and a series of full-color images. Essays explore the role of the designer in todays
culture, contemporary ideas of beauty and functionality, and what the future holds in the realm of
design. Sensuous materials, lush patterns, and exquisite details come together with new technologies,
pop imagery, and fresh approaches to scale, color, and construction in the works reproduced in this
volume. Inside Design Now accompanies the exhibition of the same name at the Cooper Hewitt Museum of
National Design beginning in April 2003.

Biomorphic Structures
Composed of a series of essays, this book deals with the broad issues affecting the nature of
architectural materials and provides a focused review of the state of the art materials. It also
provides designers with the tools they need to evaluate and select from the thousands of different
materials that are available to them. The book is organized into three sections; ‘Time’ looks at how the
materials used in architectural design have changed over the years showing how we have come to use the
materials we do in contemporary design. ‘Materials’ covers all five material families; metals, polymers,
ceramics, composites and natural materials giving in depth information on their properties, behavior,
origins and uses in design. It also introduces a review of the cutting edge research for each family.
‘Systems’ outlines the technical design-orientated research that uncovers how new architectural
assemblies can be designed and engineered. All of this practical advice is given along with many real
case examples illustrating how this knowledge and information has been, and can be, used in
architectural design.
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